
 

Eastern York Recreation Authority  

 
Boys Volleyball for Grades 5-9 
It’s never too late to join any sport! We are looking to see if there is 

enough interest in Boys Volleyball to offer clinics for those entering 

Grades 5-9 in the 2025/2026 school year.  

Clinics would be conducted over the summer months by the high school coaches at the Lower Windsor 

Township gym. Dates and times to be determined. 

Boys volleyball plays its scholastic season in the spring. If interested, or have questions, please email 

eyrecauthority@gmail.com 
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